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Wednesday 20 March 2024 

Staffing Update 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

As you know, Miss Adlam, our Deputy Headteacher, is expecting a baby in the summer and will shortly 
be commencing her maternity leave. I wanted to update you with the organisation in school when Miss 
Adlam’s maternity leave begins at the start of the new term.  
 
As Holly Class families already know, Mrs Lawlor is now working alongside Mrs Castleton in Holly Class. 
She will teach in Holly on a Thursday and Friday and Mrs Castleton will continue on a Monday, Tuesday 
and Wednesday.  
 
The senior leadership team will continue to comprise of myself and Mrs Miller, our Inclusion Manager. We 
will be supported by our extended leadership team, Miss Perkins our EYFS Lead, Mrs Burgess, our KS1 
Lead and Mr Finniear, our School Business Manager.  
 
Further to this organisation, Mrs Lawlor will continue to work alongside Mrs Miller in an inclusion role 
and Mrs Slingo will commence her new role as Pastoral Lead from the start of the summer term.  
 
From the summer term, our safeguarding team will consist of, Mrs Miller, Mrs Lawlor, Mrs Slingo and 
myself. If you have any safeguarding concerns, please speak with a member of our safeguarding team.   
 
As always, if you have any queries, your first point of contact is your child’s class teacher, so please do 
get in touch with them if you have any concerns or questions.  
 
I am sure you will all join me in congratulating Miss Adlam as she commences her maternity leave at the 
start of the summer term.    
 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Miss Anna Wells  

Headteacher   
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